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Together Everybody Achieves More
20th May

Dear Parents,

Over the last two weeks school has been a hive of activity.  Year 2 and Year 6 have completed National Tests and 
many of the other year groups have completed their formal Summer Assessments.  The children and teachers have 
worked hard.  I was also invited by Year 1 to open their classroom garden centre.  This was great fun and has already 
generated a lot of excitement and learning.

Tomorrow we have the first of our three sports days and I am praying for good weather.  It is threatening some rain 
in the morning but the forecast is constantly changing so let’s hope for the best.  If we do have to cancel sports day 
we will post a message on the website and update the answer phone message accordingly.  We will also be serving 
some light refreshments for any spectators.  The athletes, however, will be allowed just water!  I look forward to 
seeing you there.

Chernobyl Children’s Lifeline – Urgent support 
As you may know we help to support the Chernobyl Children’s Lifeline Charity each year.  We are aiming to do the 
same again this year and I had planned that we would organise our support after half term, however, last Friday I 
was contacted by the charity because they are desperate for some extra support by the end of this week.  They need 
help with the following donations for children (aged 9-11): Clothing, Nightwear, Swimsuits, Coats, Waterproofs and 
Wellington Boots.  Please send any items in a bag into school by Friday.  They will be gratefully received.  The 
children who are supported by the Charity will be visiting school on Friday 21st June.  This is always a great day and 
they will be joining us for sports activities in the afternoon. 

St. Bridget’s Music CD
Today the children have recorded their “St. Bridget’s Greatest Hits” CD.  It is fantastic.  The children sang their hearts 
out!  The final deadline for ordering the CD is Wednesday 22nd May.  This will be the last chance for ordering.  CD’s 
cost £7.99. Please send money in an envelope with your child’s name and class written on.

E-safety Update
After receiving positive feedback from parents we are holding another e-safety awareness session on Tuesday 11th 

June at 6.30pm. We are sharing the same information as the meeting held earlier in the term.  We also have useful 
information about e-safety which can be found on our website (See link). 

http://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/site/21186-school-office/section-13988-school-office/page-68575-e-safety

Yours sincerely,

Neil Le Feuvre
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